DCHS Band Program Executive Board Meeting

June 8, 2020 – 7:00 pm

Call to Order

An Executive Board meeting of the Decatur Central High School Band Boosters was held on June 8, 2020 via Zoom Meeting. It began at 7:02 pm and was presided over by Gwen Winderlich.

Attendees

Voting members in attendance included Tim Cox, Brent Winderlich/Gwen Winderlich, Melissa Zeber, Lenora Lucas, Shawna Powell, Toni Pike, David Bex, and Kevin Toler/Stacey Toler.

Officer's Reports

Mrs. Powell (Treasurer) reported month end for May 2020.

Old Business

Discussed inventorying Team Leader access/facility keys with possible transition to new Team Leaders during retreat.

Discussed Mandatory Registration and how we are having some difficulty with individuals filling out all three forms.

Discussed the Board Retreat taking place at Tim Cox's home, Saturday, July 18th at 6:30pm and it will be a pitch in.

Discussed Band Camp with dates July 20-24 & July 27-30 from 9am to 5pm (check with school if lunch provided.) In addition, discussed the necessity to plan band activities during these weeks.

Discussed Community Day with conceivably pushing the date further back in the year.

Mr. Cox discussed the 2020-2021 budget and that contracts have been sent out to band staff, and how we have a four game season this year.

New Business

Discussed the possibility of doing a virtual power point for the Parent Meeting/Volunteer Fair this year.

Discussed the need to have background checks done.

Discussed the Contest of Champions and that it is tentatively in the works.

Discussed fundraising with the Trash Bag fundraiser to start Monday, July 6th and go for two weeks. In addition, perhaps having some more time in between fundraisers.

Discussed the Las Vegas Raffle with a possible start date in August.

Discussed how Leslie Newland will move from Hospitality to Uniforms for this upcoming band season.

Mr. Toler discussed how it would be essential to have the appropriate individuals on the band's bank and Sam's accounts.

Director's Report

Discussed the successfulness of instrument pickup/drop off and locker clean up.

Discussed encouraging more students to be involved with Zoom meetings and how it is progressing.

Discussed starting marching band rehearsals Monday, July 6th in small groups with some guidelines.

Discussed the importance of band fees and being paid on time.

Discussed the Band Calendar and how it is online and an incredible resource.

Discussed that there is a plan in place on the off chance we do not have a marching band season.

Discussed the annual Golf Outing Fundraiser and Mr. Toler offered to reach out to Doug with Winding River.

Discussed having the Monthly Parent Booster meeting live for the month of June via the band's Facebook page.

Motions

Motion: Moved by Mrs. Powell and seconded by Mrs. Toler to approve May meeting minutes.

Adjournment

Mrs. Powell moved that the meeting be adjourned, Mrs. Zeber seconded, and this was agreed upon at 7:57pm. Next meeting scheduled for July 13, 2020, 7:00pm via Zoom Meeting.